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Please vote no on House Bill 2400. 

 Once again, this bill opens up diminishing farm and forest land for additional housing 

that just makes no sense. Yes, we do need more housing but not to the detriment of 

what makes Oregon the greatest state in the nation. I'm a huge advocate for staying 

within the boundary lines and working with the infrastructure that is already in place. 

This approach obviously takes a little more creativity and patience, but that's the 

definition of being a visionary. Oregon has grown GREAT visionaries. Let's honor the 

ones who have come before us. 

 

Thank you, Kelsey Grout, native Oregonian  


